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Dear Parents / Carers,

Cleves School is assisting Surrey County Council’s Safer Travel Team to undertake research with parents on
pupils’ types of travel to and from school. This follows the huge success that the previous survey had, with
over 13,000 parents and carers completing the survey.

As a direct result the county council are considering additional investment in walking and cycling measures
outside schools to make walking and cycling and scooting to school easier and safer.

As part of our initiatives within the school we will be undertaking a pedestrian awareness course for both
year 3 and year 4 at the start of the Summer Term.
By offering this programme, it blends with other initiatives such as Cycle Training (Bikeability level 1 and 2).
The training course will provide pupils with the necessary foundational road safety skills to better enable
them to safely walk to and from school with their parents and carers, preparing them for safe, independent
travel in the future.

The objective of the research is to develop a better understanding of the different types of travel, how
frequently they’re used, why that type is used.
Once the Safer Travel Team have collected and analysed this information provided by parents, their goal is
to obtain a better understanding of journeys to school, so they can continue encouraging safer and more
active travel to school for all children in Surrey.

Please could I ask that you review and complete the survey using the link below. The deadline for
completion of the survey is 11.59pm on 21st March 2022 and the survey should be completed for each
child that attends our school. If you have another child which attends a separate secondary school, please
complete another survey which will be coming out shortly.

Primary School Travel Survey 2022 - Surrey County Council - Citizen Space (surreysays.co.uk)

Thank you for continuing to support our school to improve pupils' journeys to school.

Mr H Thomas

Class Teacher

https://www.surreysays.co.uk/iai/primary-school-travel-survey/

